
 

KCCD Colleagues: 

I am pleased to announce that Mike Giacomini has accepted the 
position of interim CFO of KCCD.   

Mike has over 27 years of experience working in audit, finance 
and college operations; he has been putting his MBA and CPA to 
work to achieve operational performance with financial results 
necessary to facilitate success throughout the organization.  He’s 
been in education for 18 years as both a Vice President of Finance 
and College President in different college systems, with the last 
three and a half years with Bakersfield College.  
  
Mike will work closely with Lisa Couch, Vice President of Finance 
and Administrative Services at Cerro Coso and Carlene Feichter, Director of Accounting 
Services to facilitate the districtwide work related to finance and budgeting.  

Please drop Mike a note welcoming him to his new role. 

That’s all I have for now. 

For more about updates from our KCCD colleges, sign up for my blog 
at https://sonyachristianblog.com/ 

The future remains bright at KCCD. 

With much warmth and collegiality 

sonya 
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